
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth BlackToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/13/2018 4:40:57 PM
Subject: Fw: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor

​Ask Catherine about whether to contact Ben or Leah


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:49 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor 
 
No I will call Ben today.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:46 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor
 
​Did she respond?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 10:35 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor 
 
Yes, he is having his co-worker Leah send some information. I will follow up on it today.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 9:46 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor
​Did you hear back from him?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 1:29 PM
 
To: 'ben.breazeale@charter.com'
 
Cc: 'Leah.brown@charter.com'
 
Subject: Charter - PSA - Lieutenant Governor 
 
Good Afternoon Ben,
Thank you so much for chatting with me and explaining the process. Please do let us know if the Hurricane PSA has 
aired and the feedback on the audio. We look forward to working with you.
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Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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